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Re: FPSC Docket Nos. 080677-EI and 090079-EI 

Dear Governor Crist: 

At the request of the Chainnan, I am writing to acknowledge your letter dated October 2, 
2009, in which you ask the current Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission to 
postpone the final decision in the pending rate cases for Florida Power and Light Company 
(FPL) and Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (PEF) until the new Commissioners take office. As you 
recognize, these decisions have impacts on many Florida consumers. Those consumers are 
represented by differing parties to the dockets. 

You addressed your request to all of the Commissioners. This is appropriate, because a 
decision to postpone, which bears the import and consequences for all FPL and PEF ratepayers, 
as well as for all parties to the dockets, should have input from all Commissioners. The 
Commission is a collegial body that must operate in the Sunshine. To meet the open meeting 
requirements of Florida law, the Commission must make its decisions at open, noticed public 
meetings. 

Additionally, even though the Commission perfonns a quasi-legislative function when 
setting rates, the Commission does so in quasi-judicial proceedings where testimony is taken,; 
under oath, evidence is presented and admitted, and all sides have an opportunity to be heard. T;9: 60 

\.0avoid claims of violation of due process, the parties to both dockets should be pennitted f2 
t­address your request. ~~ W 
oI. Cf) 

(..r) 
;z: C"') 
;--. r-.. 
:: N .~ 0 U
C,) (.I)
C) a...
C) I..J... 

CAPrrAL CIRCLE OFFlCE CENTER. 2540 SHUMARD OAKBoULEVARD. T ALLAHASSEF." FL 32399-0850 
An Affirmative Action I Equal Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: http://www.noridapsc.com Internet E-mail: contact@psc.state.fI.us 

I 

mailto:contact@psc.state.fI.us
http:http://www.noridapsc.com


The Honorable Charlie Crist 
October 6, 2009 
Page 2 

To that end, the Commission will consider your request at the first available opportunity 
to conduct a public discussion and afford all parties an opportunity to be heard. To meet the 
noticing requirements in Florida law, this discussion will take place at our next regularly 
scheduled Agenda Conference, which is October 27,2009. 

TJ1
Mary Anne Helton 
Acting General Counsel 
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cc: Chairman Matthew M. Carter IT 
Commissioner Lisa Polak Edgar 
Commissioner Nancy Argenziano 
Commissioner Nathan A. Skop 
Mary Andrews Bane 
Anne Cole, Commission Clerk 
All Parties ofRecord 


